
 
 

TO:                 The Honorable Members of the Pennsylvania Senate  
FROM:           Alex Halper, SVP, Government Affairs 
DATE:           April 8, 2024 
RE:                 Support S.B. 831 – Carbon capture 
 
On behalf of the PA Chamber, I urge you to support SB. 831 to establish a 
comprehensive regulatory framework for the deployment of carbon capture 
technology.  We understand the bill may be considered this week. 
 
Carbon capture holds great potential to be added to the state’s diverse energy 
portfolio, which has helped Pennsylvania lead the country through every major energy 
transition in its history. 
 
Establishing a legal and regulatory framework for carbon dioxide capture, utilization, 
and sequestration is vital to ensuring the deployment of billions of dollars in private 
capital, as well as potentially leveraging federal infrastructure funding, to innovate in 
low-carbon manufacturing, agricultural and energy production projects. 
 
We urge you to support this bill.  Please contact Alex Halper at 
ahalper@pachamber.org or 717-645-8730 with questions or to discuss. 
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